
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Paid for by the Darke County Republican Women’s Club, Treasurer Cindy Pike,  P.O. Box 45, Greenville, Ohio 45331 

Members and Associate Members,         
Since this will be the last news letter for my term in office, I would like to thank all of you for your membership 

in the Darke County Republican Women’s Club for the years 2019 and 2020. Twenty Nineteen was a very good 
year for the club but for 2020 with the Covid-19 virus we missed out on several speakers as well as other planned 
projects.  There are several of you that I haven’t seen this year but I have hope of things returning to what we 
would call normal.  I had an excellent group of officers as well as committee chairman.  MY THANKS TO ALL OF 
YOU. 

Also remember your 2020 membership ends December 31st.  Treasurer Cindy Pike, will be accepting your 2021 
dues.  By paying now it will help her to meet deadlines with the OFRW/NFRW. 

As for the 2020 election:  In my opinion, there is no doubt but that President Trump would have been re-
elected if all county election boards in all states would have been required to follow the same rules and regula-
tions as are followed here in Darke County, (Only American Citizens, Only One Vote, Pre Registered, Use of identifi-
cation, and No Late Votes, etc.)  We know well in advance of coming elections, we have the time to get informed 
so we can make good choices and to make our plans to vote. 

After talking to a couple of DCRW’s Club officers regarding the increase in the COVID–19 virus I have decided 
to CANCEL our Regular Business Meeting scheduled for December 14th.  Again I am very disappointed, but better 
safe than sorry.  

Since the club has not been able to vote on the slate of officers for the upcoming term (2021/2022) the Board 
of Directors members are invited to participate in a conference call on December 14th at 6:30 PM.  In following the 
proper procedure this call is necessary so the Board Members can fill vacancies in the club’s offices. The full slate 
of new officers will be ratified at the next Regular Business Meeting.  

 

Respectfully,  
 

Betty Hill, President 
DCRWPresident@darkegop.org 
 

 
Notice of Board of Director’s Meeting 

6:30 p.m. — December 14, 2020 
 

To join the teleconference meeting — dial: (425) 436-6303  
Follow voice prompts and use this access Code: 7164940 

 
 

All Board Members should try to be on the call if at all possible: 

  Officers: 
 President Betty Hill 
 1st Vice President Lyn Bliss 
 2nd Vice President Katie DeLand 
 Secretary Sherry Ward 
 Treasurer Cindy Pike 
 Social Secretary Wavelene Denniston 

Program Chairmen:  
  Carol Ginn 
    Mary Kinnison 
   Delores Ely 
    Vivian Foreman 
    Katie Grow 
       Sharon Hopper 
 

 
Anna May James 
Jaime LeVeck 
Past President JoEllen Melling  


